
 
 

EAST HILL MUSIC CONCERT 2025 

Wednesday, May 28th, 2025 

@ 6:30 p.m.  

Rosemount High School  

3737 Rue Beaubien E, Montreal H1X 1H2  

  

Thursday, May 8th, 2025 
 

RE: Permission Slip for Music Concert Practice 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
Please be advised that on Wednesday, May 28th, 2025 all students performing in the Music 
Concert will be bused during the school day to Rosemount High School to partake in the music 
concert rehearsal. Students will be bused back to school before the end of the school day.  
 
Kindly take note, that the rehearsal schedule will not affect the daily routine (lunch and/or after 
school). 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 
 

Please fill out the bottom portion and return by Friday, May 16th, 2025. 
 

 
Full Name of Student: ______________________________  Class: ________ 
 
 
 
 I give permission for my child to be bused to and from Rosemount High School for the  

music rehearsal during the school day. 
 
 
 
Name of Parent: ______________________________  
 
Signature of Parent:       


